

Preshute Church of England Primary School

High St, Manton, Marlborough, Wiltshire SN8 4HH Tel: 01672 512754; Fax: 0845 300 8175

> Email: admin@preshute.wilts.sch.uk Website: www.preshute.wilts.sch.uk Head teacher: Mrs C Hann-Perkins

Wednesday 18th March 2020

Dear Parents/carers,

We as a school are working hard to respond to what seems to be ever changing information regarding the COVID-19 situation. The government's current stance is that schools will continue to open.

However, we would be remiss if we did not prepare for a possible closure or indeed to support children who are in self-isolation. Alongside planning and preparing for lessons for all children who are in school at the moment, teachers are working to draw together resources and information for use at home should indeed we have to close.

Over the next week we will be adding materials and ideas for home-learning to our school website.

We already have many online learning which children can access including Mathletics for years 3-6 and TT rock stars for years 1-6. We will be sending a reminder of your child's log-in for these websites along with your child's report on Friday.

Although, many of us in our school community have regular access to the Internet and to different technologies which will make home-learning far more accessible. However, we will have families who do not have access to these resources. Therefore, we will be creating an initial pack for children to take home if this is the case.

If you think you will require 'hard copies' of core home learning materials, as you do not have access to the internet then please can you complete the bottom of the slip and return it to school ASAP, or by Friday 20th March 2020 or contact the school office by phone or email, as above.

I am sure you all appreciate that we are working hard as a staff to keep everyone as up-to-date as possible, therefore please continue to check our website for updates and materials.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Claire Hann-Perkins





Please return this slip to the school office ASAP or by Friday 20 March 2020 I will require hard copies of resources to support my child(ren) should there be a school closure.

Name of child(ren):			
Class(es):			



